
 

 

 

Carrabassett Valley Trails Committe 

 

Date: 1Jun2023 

To: CVTC Committee Members 

From: 
CVTrails Pump Track Sub-Committee:  
Adam Craig, Deb Bowker, Ed Gervais 

Subject: Status Update 

 
The CVTC tasked an ad-hoc subcommittee with an initial review of options for potential relocation of the 

pump track.  The current location may not be ideal in the long run due to space constraints and potential 

development plans for this town-owned property. 
 

The subcommittee, with input from other community members, has compiled a first-pass list of potential 

alternate sites to support CVTC discussion.   
 

 

1. Outdoor Center at adjacent to the rink 

2. Outdoor Center at junction of access road and parking lot 
3. Outdoor Center along secondary through way, adjacent to Snail Trail 

4. Outdoor Center near Par 3 

5. Outdoor Center adjacent to lower parking lot 
6. Adjacent to the Stratton Brook Trailhead parking lot 

7. Near Campbell Field parking lot between the Old Gauge trail and the Narrow-Gauge 

multi-use path 

 
 

Each location offers advantages and poses challenges including such characteristics as: 

 

• Proximity to parking 

• Spectator/parent visibility 

• Safety 

• Site prep 

• On-site materials 

• Permissions 
 

In the interest of promoting as much community input as possible, the Subcommittee has refrained 

from any specific analysis in this update and rather looks forward to some good discussion.



 

 

Options 1, 2, and 3 at the Outdoor Center 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

Option 4 at the Outdoor Center 

 



 

 

Option 5 at the Outdoor Center 

 



 

 

Option 6 Adjacent to Stratton Brook Trailhead Parking Lot 

 

 


